
Welcome back to a brand new dancing year. We hope
your summer breaks were filled with fun and sunshine!

We’re so pleased to see you all back at classes this
weekend. Here’s some info about the term ahead.

NEWSLETTER 
SEPTEMBER 2025

REGISTRATION

WWW.ORISDANCE.CO.UK

TERM DATES: 
6 Sept -18 Oct

CLOSED:
25 October

Payment for this term ‘s
invoice is due Saturday
6 September please. 

If you haven’t yet
enrolled for your class
please do so here: 

PAYMENT:

Enroll

Thanks to everyone who’s registered for the term ahead. We now
have your updated details on our new system. This means you
will be included in any updates sent out via email and will be
invoiced for your classes. 

If you haven't registered onto the new system by this weekend, we
will assume you are not returning for the term ahead and will
release your place to our waiting list.

You will only need to register once. 

THIS TERM
Mainschool are back onto exam work between Sept and Dec,
learning some new skills that we can perform in next year’s show. 

We’ll let you know exactly which grade we plan on teaching to
you/your child in the coming weeks. 

We will also be taking part in the Children In Need Tapathon again
and anyone involved will be notified shortly.

For now, here are some (mainschool) dates for your diary for the
term ahead:

Macmillan Coffee Day/Bake sale: Saturday 27 Sept
Mock Exam Day: Saturday 22 Nov
Tapathon: Sunday 23 Nov
Exam Day: Planned for Saturday 6 Dec (TBC with examiner)
Xmas Party Day: Saturday 13 Dec (all classes will be in the
morning - we’re finishing half day)

http://tinyurl.com/45ycaevu
https://app.classmanager.com/classes/lindsay


More Dates
for your
Diary

CONTINUED...
SEPTEMBER 2025

Another lovely day took place at our summer holiday
Day of Dance hosted by Ellie, Rachel, and Angela. Thanks
to all who attended. 

SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB

WWW.ORISDANCE.CO.UK

Adut classes start: 

Wednesday 10 Jan
Book now! 

Christmas closure:

20 & 27 Dec, 3 Jan 

Find all these dates and more
on the Members Area of our
website.

We know lots of you like to get super organised with key
dates for the year ahead, so we’re pleased to have
shared them on the member’s area of our website. You’ll
see key dates for this term and beyond, including next
year’s show and theatre rehearsal dates.

lf you haven’t yet created an account, feel free to do so
(noting that we have to approve it and this can take a
day or two). The members area also contains copies of
previous newsletters, uniform info and more. It’s your go-
to for all the inside info so make sure you can access it!

KEY DATES FOR THE YEAR AHEAD

Our pop-up shop will be making an appearance in the
church hall foyer this week!  (6 Sept)

Need logo’d tshirts or hoodies for the new term? Or
preloved ballet or tap shoes? If so, pop in to see us. It’s
open 8:45am-3pm, so come and have a browse. 

POP UP SHOP

https://app.classmanager.com/classes/lindsay
https://app.classmanager.com/classes/lindsay
https://www.orisdance.co.uk/members
https://www.orisdance.co.uk/members

